TO ALL PARK LAKE RESIDENTS

IMPORTANT INFORMATION!!!

We are fortunate this year to have one of our residents running for a council seat in Maitland.
His name is Michael Dabby and he has lived in our community for many years. In the past he helped
keep the wooded property on Grove Street undeveloped as designated by the City of Maitland to
become a park in the future. For those of us who have lived here for many years, you know how
important this is to our future in Park Lake and the battles we have faced in the past with the city to
protect our community. His website is www.dabbyformaitland.com.

It is so important that we vote for him in the next Maitland election so that we are not forgotten by the
city. A donation to the campaign prior to the end of September would go a long way in enabling the
campaign to successfully move forward. His website also accepts Paypal.

Michael Dabby
605 Waverly Lane
Maitland, FL 32751

% IMPORTANT
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On September 17" at 6:30pm there will be an important Planning and Zoning meeting at Maitland City
Hall and we need as many people to attend as possuble %Two developers are trymg to add more rental
'units then the city documents will : nerefore increasing umb rals. This will mean
‘more crime, traffic and lake polluttoni Ban Bellows has attempted to open Grove Street at theend to
Monroe in the past. ‘Ifear he could raise this issue again.

| have kept the community alerted in the past and will continue to do so.

Margaret Schellang/Resident of Park Lake
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